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   November 21, 2014 
 

MEMORANDUM  
 
TO:  Council Members 

Other Meeting Participants  
 
FROM: Bob Mahood  RKM  
 
SUBJECT: December 1-5, 2014 South Atlantic Council Meeting 
 
Enclosed is the second briefing book for the December 2014 Council meeting in New Bern, 
North Carolina. This second briefing book also includes all of the material you received in the 
first CD briefing book. New and revised documents are identified in the briefing book index. 
 
If you have any questions about the arrangements for the meeting, please contact Cindy, Mike or 
me. 

  
 
  
 
cc: MAFMC, NEFMC, GMFMC, and CFMC 
 Pres Pate (MAFMC) and Kevin Anson (GMFMC) 
 Eileen Sobeck, Sam Rauch, Alan Risenhoover, Emily Menashes (NMFS Headquarters) 
 Phil Steele, Jack McGovern and Andy Strelcheck (NMFS SERO) 
 Jennifer Lee, David Keys, David Dale and Andy Herndon (NMFS SERO) 
 Monica Smit-Brunello (NOAA GC SERO)  
 Bonnie Ponwith, Theo Brainerd, Tom Jamir, Larry Massey and Steve Turner (SEFSC) 
 Luiz Barbieri (Chair SSC - FFWC) 
 Duane Harris 
 Susan Shipman 
 Brian Carlstrom (BNP)  
 Deke Tompkins (ASMFC) 
 Gwen Erwin (FFWC) 
 Phyllis Miranda and Kathy Pereira (GMFMC) 
 Linda Atwell (NMFS SERO) 
 Council Staff 


